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M E M O R A N D U M

January 7, 1985

TO: David Wheeler, Permit Processing
Department of Environmental Protection

FROM: Bobbi Hahn, Executive Director D
Historic Preservation Commission

SUBJECT: 7300 Baltimore Avenue, Takoma Park

I have reviewed the plans of Ephraim King to install new
double doors to the rear of his house at 7300 Baltimore Avenue
which is within the Atlas historic district of Takoma Park
(437/3). With the concurrance of the Takoma Park Local
Advisory Committee I, find that this work does not constitute
substantial alteration. We have no objection, therefore, to
the insurance of a building permit for the work as per the
submitted plans as amended to include doors 7 feet high.
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